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Reform immigration 

I am a true conservative. Being one, I have followed many findings from the Cato 

Institute. A recent report from the institute states that immigration is a true engine 

of our economy. 

According to their findings, reforming immigration will mean more support for 

the honest business. Comprehensive immigration reform will also raise wages 

and in turn open our economy to millions of new customers.  

I urge support of a comprehensive immigration reform plan so that we can bring 

the undocumented into an economy that is transparent, taxable, productive and 

who will be better able to purchase our goods and services. 

-- Stephan Patterson 

Anchorage 

 
 
Read more: http://www.adn.com/2010/08/05/1397935/letters-to-the-editor-
8610.html#ixzz0vpompyz0 

http://www.adn.com/2010/08/05/1397935/letters-to-the-editor-8610.html#ixzz0vpompyz0
http://www.adn.com/2010/08/05/1397935/letters-to-the-editor-8610.html#ixzz0vpompyz0

	Letters to the editor (8/6/10)

